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ANNOUNCEMENT OF EXTENSION REQUEST APPROVAL FOR THE RELEASE OF THE 

RESULTS OF THE YEAR ENDED 31st DECEMBER 2014 

 

 

Capitalised terms used herein shall have the definitions stated next to them, unless otherwise stated or 

the context otherwise requires. 

 

Pursuant to the announcement made on the 27th of February 2015, the Board of Directors (the “Board”) 
of YuuZoo Corporation Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited (the “Exchange”) yesterday, Thursday 5 March 2015, has informed the 
Company that it does not have any objections to granting the Company an extension of 4 weeks (the 
“Extension”) up to 27 March 2014 to release its full year results for the financial year ended 31 
December 2014 (“FY2014”), subject to the Company making this announcement and subject to: 
 

1. Submission of a written confirmation from the Company that the waiver does not contravened 
any laws and regulations governing the Company and the articles and association of the 
Company; and 
 

2. Submission of a written confirmation from the Company that it is not aware of any information 
that have a material bearing on investors’ decision which has yet to be announced by the 
Company. 

 
The Company will provide the above two written confirmations to the Exchange today, Friday, 6 March 
2015. Accordingly the Company will release its FY2014 results on or prior to 27 March 2015. 

  
The reason for the Company’s application to the Exchange for the Extension is as follows: 
 
Pursuant to Rule 705(1) of the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited Mainboard Listing 
Manual, the Company has an obligation to release its FY2014 results latest by 1 March 2015. As this 
will be the first time for the Company to release its full year results (consolidation of YuuZoo Corporation 
(BVI incorporated) and YuuZoo Corporation Limited (f.k.a as W-Corporation Limited)) pursuant to the 
completion of the reverse takeover transaction on 29th August 2014, the Company has requested for 
an additional four (4) weeks to release its FY2014 results announcement. 
 
The Audit Committee of the Company is of the opinion that the appropriate measures have been taken 
by the management to ensure that resources in the accounting and finance function of the Company 
are adequate to meet the Company’s future reporting obligations. 
 
The directors of the Company confirm that they are not aware of any information that has a material 
bearing on investors’ decision which has yet to be announced and that this waiver does not contravene 
any laws and regulations governing the Company and the articles and association of the Company. 
 
By Order of the Board 
 
Thomas Zilliacus 
Executive Chairman and Chief Executive Officer 
 
6 March 2015 


